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Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2024 10:56 AM
To: Anna Wynn
Subject: FW: Cashmen

New public comment exhibit.  
 
Regards,  
Liz Burdick 
Director of Land Use & Planning  
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org 
TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM  

 
From: Lisa Maloney <lmaloney6826@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2024 10:35 AM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: Cashmen 
 
My name is Lisa Maloney. I have lived in Gales Ferry for 35 years. One of the things I have loved about this 
town is its quaintness.  I am asking you to oppose the plan to turn Mt Decatur into a quarry.  My house is 
located close to the site in that it is on the cliff above the Dollar General and we can see that beautiful 
piece of land and will have to breathe in any dust coming our way and feel the blasts.  But that is not the 
only reason I oppose it. Rt 12 is not a wide road and to increase the traffic that already has almost daily 
accidents or backups will be a disruption to residents and keep our already busy first responders even 
more busy.   Please put the needs of the town over the pressure to approve this plan for the site.  
 
Thank You 
Lisa A Maloney.  


